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                                                                                           April 26, 2024 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary  
New York State Public Service Commission  
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, New York 12223 
 

Re: Case 14-E-0423 – Order Directing Dynamic Load Management Program Changes 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips:  
 

Pursuant to Ordering Clause 6 of the Public Service Commission’s (“Commission’s”) Order 
Directing Dynamic Load Management Program Changes (“Order”) issued and effective March 15, 2024 
in Case 14-E-0423, Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company), 
hereby files the amended tariff leaf listed below on April 26, 2024 to become effective May 1, 2024.    

 
P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 

 
5th Revised Leaf No. 163.5.41 

 
The purpose of this filing is to decrease the Commercial System Relief Program event threshold 

from 97% to 94%. 
 
Pursuant to the Secretary’s April 25, 2024 Ruling on Extension Request approving the Affected 

Utilities’ requested extension of time to file the tariff amendments required by Ordering Clause 4, the 
Company anticipates making any necessary tariff changes to comply with Ordering Clause 4 pursuant to a 
subsequent Commission order addressing the Petition for Rehearing, Reconsideration and Clarification 
and Motion for Stay file by National Grid on April 15, 2024. 

 
Pursuant to Ordering Clause 7 of the aforementioned Order, the requirements of Public Service 

Law Section 66(12)(b) regarding newspaper publication of these tariff amendments have been waived. 
 
Questions related to this filing should be directed to Matthew Volpe at (845)-486-5443 or 

mvolpe@cenhud.com. 

Sincerely, 
      Joseph Hally 
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 Received: 04/26/2024 


